NORTHERN STATES POWER COMPANY

MINNEAPOLIS MINNESOTA SSad

March 25, 1981

Mr J G Keppler, Director, Region III
Office of Inspection & Enforcement

U S Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Dear Mr Keppler:

PRAIRIE ISLAND NUCLEAR GENERATING PLANT
Docket No. 50-282 License DPR-42
50-306 DPR-60

Annual Radiological Environmental Monitoring report
1980

In accordance with the Prairie Island Technical Specifications, Appendix
A to the Operating License DPR-42 and DPR-60, we are submitting two

copies of the Annual Radiological Eanvironmental Monitoring Report Covering
the period January 1, 1980 throught December 31, 1380.

Yours very truly,
ECO\)M&

E C Ward, PE
Manager of Nuclear Eavironmental Services

ECW/bd

ce: Dir NRR USNRC c/o DSB (17)
G Charnoff
MPCA

Attn: J W Ferman

Attachment




